
Friday Update, March 3, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, March 3, 2023. 
 

 
 

 
Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 

 
New Date: Saturday, April 15th. More Information to Come! 

 

 
 

Reminder: Parent/Teacher Conferences 



 

 
 
Schools will be holding Parent/Teacher conferences this coming week. Please 
note that March 9th will be a minimum day and March 10th is a Pupil Free day so 
that conferences can be held.  
 

 

 
 

As we are working together to prepare the new LCAP for the 2023-2024 school year, it is 

important that we hear from our families regarding the programs and opportunities offered to our 

students in the District. The survey is due by Friday, March 24th. Please click on the link below 

to complete the survey. Your input and feedback are very valuable to us, and we look forward to 

continuing to partner with you to provide your child an excellent educational program.  

 

LCAP Parent Survey- English 
 
LCAP Parent Survey- Spanish 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrt5rlqSocAzCBshhKoEBwfJS8R7oIs7tbYT7d7hT3eLqTeg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8BufU6q9UymMr1M0qWGv-1QdEy7tQSzQE5UZt559UX3qAhQ/closedform
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